
 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

Dear Member’s, 

 

The holidays are here ready or not, and I want to start out by wishing you the very best in this time of family 

celebrations, remembrance, and great joy. These days we are bombarded by the daily grind it is truly a blessing to 

have our community of members at The Outing Club. I want to thank you all for your support of the club. Thanks 

to that support the club is 453 members strong.  The club membership free trial ends December first and if you 

have someone in mind the membership is a great gift as well.  Wellness center is starting to pick up as the weather 

cools off. It is a great place to blow off some steam or work off that second helping of Grandma’s pie. We have 

added some great new training staff to help you.  Check out the group exercise calendar for upcoming programs.  

Make sure to attend the train your trainer and Wine and Yoga both fun events. 

 

In mid-October Chef Jason rolled out his new open dining menu for the fall/winter. If you haven’t been in yet come 

in and check out our new selections!  Make plans on attending some the club’s great new events and our old 

traditions: Fried Chicken Baskets, Thanksgiving Buffet, Candle Light Christmas Dinner, Gingerbread house 

Building, Santa Brunch, and Holiday Brunch.  We have been working on a new wine list update and planning an 

end of bin wine tasting and sale on Nov. 1st.   The sale is 1PM to 7PM and 5-7PM come try some of our new wine 

list selections and some complimentary Hors D’ Oeuvres. Back this year is our elegant New Year’s Eve dinner 

featuring another one of Chef Jason’s incredible menus.  Come celebrate with a lovely dinner before you move on 

to your late night gathering. 

 

Starting December 1st, 2019 through April 30th 2020 the board has brought back the half off initiation fee special, 

if you have someone interested in a membership let them know!  We will be open in February through Valentine’s 

Day. Then we will be closed through the first week in March. We will open Tuesday March 10th for lunch. We are 

planning to repair the kitchen floor and replace the dish washing machine.  So make plans to celebrate at the club in 

2020! 

 

In October we had Stan Reeg come in a present his new book at member’s only.  We would like to start a new 

distinguished speaker’s series in 2020.  If you or you know someone who has lead an interesting life and would be 

willing to speak about it we are looking for you! Please give me a call or an e-mail. We plan to schedule separately 

from Member’s Only Pot of Gold event held monthly.  

 

We have had a great year! Please take time to enjoy the club this holiday season!  

 

Wishing everyone Happy Holidays! 

 

Sincerely, 

Ernie Brauner CCM 

ernie@theoutingclub.com   
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EMPLOYEE’S OF THE MONTH 

November 14th & December 12th 
 

5:30 PM Cocktails 
Dinner at your leisure 

We would like to recognize Kyra Griffin! 

 

Kyra is a Senior at Davenport Central 

High School She plays on the JV Golf 

team and is a Varsity Diver. She plans to 

move to Las Vegas after Graduation and 

become a paramedic. She loves working at 

the Outing Club because the staff and 

members make it an amazing work 

environment! 

 

Thank you for all you do for the club! 

We would like to recognize 

 Janise Baier-Dosher! 

 

Janise is a mom of three wonderful boys 

and “Gaga” to a beautiful granddaughter. 

She is certified in various forms of group 

fitness; she teaches BarreFit and Yoga at 

the club. She is currently getting certified 

as a Personal Trainer and looks forward to 

using her passion to help the members 

reach their fitness goals! 

 

Thank you for all you do for the club! 


